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CITY OF KEARNEY 
PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 

 

Issued Date:  March 29, 2017  
 
Point of Contact:  Dan Lillis, Assistant City Engineer II, 308-233-3273 
 
Road Work:  31st Street from Avenue A to Avenue D 
 
The City of Kearney Engineering Division and Blessing Construction announce that beginning 
Wednesday, April 5, 2017, 31st Street from Avenue A to Avenue D will be closed for 
construction, weather permitting.  The Avenue A intersection will remain open.  Access to 
properties will be made through the available alleyways or side streets. Work will include 
roadway removal, storm sewer improvements, water and sanitary improvements, grading 
activities, new paving, as well as installation of a permanent traffic light.  Future traffic 
changes will be implemented as the project progresses and notification of these changes will 
be issued at that time.  The projected is expected to be completed in late July 2017.  
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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